

Friends of the Winston County Library 100 West Park Street Louisville, MS 39339 January 2023

Dear Friends,

On behalf of Friends of the Library, thank you for your support through your membership in this important organization! During 2022 Friends of the Library accomplished several great projects. With your contributions, Friends paid for a year of security surveillance, sponsored 8 author luncheons, cleaned the carpet and ventilation system, bought Black History Month Calendars and bookmarks which we gave out to our patrons, sponsored elected officials breakfast, purchased 4 "23& Me" Kits for National Library Week, and supported our Summer Book order which allows us to get books during the three months that our Library is not able to order through the Library System due to invoicing and closing out the fiscal year.

2023 will be another exciting year for our library. Many activities are scheduled for all ages. We hope you will join or renew your membership of Friends of the Library. Please complete the form below and mail back to us at: Friends of the Winston County Library, 100 West Park Street, Louisville, MS 39339 or you may drop off your membership dues and registration form in person.

Thank you in advance for your continued membership in Friends of the Library. Your membership in Friends allows our library to distinguish itself through the robust activities, resources and services provided to all ages of our community.

We look forward to working with you this year!

Cincly Wind Harrongenes		
dy Ward and Marion Jones, Co-Presidents		
riends of the Winston County Library		
cut here		
I would like to JOIN/RENEW my men	nbership. (Please circle one)	
Name	Individual	\$15
Address	Family	\$25
Phone	Avid Reader	\$50
E-Mail	Literary	\$100
	Lion	
would like to help with Friends events.	Business	\$200
	Patron	\$500

Drop your membership check (tax deductible) and this form at the library or mail to Friends of the Library, 100 West Park St., Louisville, MS 39339.